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Product Change Notification
February 07, 2023Date Issued : 513237PCN Number :

 Reason for Change : Packaging Method/Quantity Changing

 Description of Change : Delivery Unit ( DU) change due to standardization of the Product packaging. This change is a corrective 
action to meet product and process quality compliance.

 Reason for Short Notice : Corrective Actions

 Assessment of Change : Drop Test

 Planned Implementation Date : February 24, 2023

 Sample Availability Date: February 20, 2023

 Internal Molex Qualification Date : February 20, 2023

 Last date to request Samples by Customer : February 10, 2023
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 You may address inquires regarding this PCN by clicking on the below link 
 mailto:pcn_coordinator@molex.com?subject=PCN_Notification:513237        
 or contact your Local Sales Engineer. 
  
 Note: While responding, please retain " PCN Notification : PCN Notification: 513237 " in the e-mail Subject line for faster response.  

Molex, LLC 
2222 Wellington Court 

Lisle, IL 60532 
TEL (800) 786-6539 

www.molex.com

After Picture

https://www.molex.com/molex/contact/mxcontact.jsp


1. There were inconsistencies between Standard Packaging quantity and Minimum
line quantity which resulted in process inefficiencies at the packaging station.
2. This causes variances and product quality conformance issues.




aoroN

Standardized minimum Line quantity (MLQ) and Delivery Unit (DU) at the global

level has been fixed.
A comprehensive packaging solution as per conformance has been developed.

No fit, form and function impacted.
Part number affected as per the list attached.
Qualification report available upon request.





